
 
COMISIÓN LATINOAMERICANA DE AVIACIÓN CIVIL     ·     COMISSÃO LATINO-AMERICANA DE AVIAÇÃO CIVIL     ·     LATIN AMERICAN CIVIL AVIATION COMMISSION 

 

Av. Víctor A. Belaunde N°147, Edificio Real Cuatro 3° Piso, San Isidro, Lima, Perú.  +511 4226905 / +511 4229367   clacsec@clac-lacac.org 

 
 
 
LACAC 1.5.4.73/314  15 August 2022 
 
 
 

To: Directors of Aviation and/or Civil Aeronautics of LACAC Member States 
 
Subject:  LACAC-Korea Seminar on “Airport Development and Operation Readiness 

and Airport Transfer (ORAT)” 

(Guatemala City, Guatemala, 19 - 23 September) 

 
 
Processing:  Apply before September 9, 2022  

 
 
 Distinguished Sir/Madam, 
  
 As a follow up to my communication LACAC 1.5.4.73/246 dated July 22, 2022, about 
the Korea-LACAC Seminar on "Airport Development and Operation Readiness and Airport Transfer-
ORAT)", planned to be held from August 19 to 23, 2022, in Guatemala City, Guatemala, I am pleased 
to send the complete information of the aforementioned event. 
 
 In that sense, as Attachment 1 you will find the content of the course, as well as the 
link to pre-register. Attachment 2 contains the tentative program of the sessions; it should be noted 
that the selection of participants will be made by the Korea Aviation Authority. 

   As Attachment 3, you will find the general information related to this activity, such as 
the place of the sessions, list of hotels, and other matters of interest.  

 Officials of your Administration are urged to apply before September 9, 2022. 

Thanking you for your attention, I take this opportunity to express the assurances of 
my highest consideration and esteem. 
 
 
 
 
 
 Jaime Binder  
 Secretary of LACAC 


